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25th February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Parents’ Meetings 

Now that we know that we will be fully open from March 8th, we believe it is the perfect time to offer short, ten 

minute appointments to discuss your child’s progress and attainment at school. Whilst we cannot offer face to face 

meetings currently, we believe that virtual meetings via Teams may be something that some parents would be able 

to attend. Our intention is to hold these next Wednesday and Thursday between 1-4pm. Whilst these meetings are 

voluntary we would strongly advise parents to attend so that you have a good understanding of the following: 

• How your child had achieved over the Autumn Term. 

• How your child has achieved during the remote learning period. 

• What plans we have for supporting your child when they return on March 8th. 

• How parents can support their child to ensure they make rapid progress during the rest of this academic 
year. 

 

If you would like an appointment, please let us know. If you do not respond, we will presume that you do not want a 

meeting to discuss your child’s education. Whilst we would prefer the meetings to take place during the afternoon, 

there may be some appointments available from 4-6pm on both days. Please indicate below what suits your needs: 

I am available between 1-4pm on both days. 

I am only available between 1-4pm on Wednesday March 3rd. 

I am only available between 1-4pm on Thursday March 4th. 

I would like a meeting, but I am not available from 1-4pm. 

I would like a meeting but I cannot attend via Teams. 

We will endeavour to accommodate you if we can. We would like to arrange the appointments on Monday 1st 

March, so if you could let us know by Monday 12pm, that would be really helpful. 

Kind regards 

 

Mr R Chipperfield 

Head of School 

mailto:admin@surfleet.lincs.sch.uk

